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Hi, Kristen.
This e-mail serves as ASTI's Wetland Review #4 for the Crestwyck Estates PUD project (City File 17-013).

ASTI reviewed the plans received by the City on January 30, 2018 (Current Plans). The Current Plans have not changed
in regard to the criteria for ASTI's review capacity and as detailed in ASTI's Wetland Review #3 for this project dated
October 18, 2017 (see attached). Therefore, ASTI has no further comments.

ASTI still recommends the City approve the Current Plans.
Please contact me with any questions.
Thank you!

Kyle Hottinger
Wetland Ecologist
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